
Multiple Communications were received from the following individuals "in 
relation to item EX27.24 and the Liberty Village Pedestrian bridge" 
(List of names current to October 4, 2017) 

Lydia Buenaventura 
Kevin McCotter 
Sayeh Vazirnia 
Bryan Bouchard 
Doug McQueen 
Mike Raso 
Olga Sorokina 
Yun Back Kim 
Rebecca DiDio 
Stanley Leatham 
Sidney Chan 
Carina Cassidy 
Carol Chow 
Raymond Pang 
Jenny Luong 
Claudio Dias 
Phebe G. Hum 
Saroop Bharwani 
Olivyah P 
shafik hirjee 
Martina Di Gioacchino 
Tanya Lorenc 
Rohan Verma 
Kieran Chan 
Joseph Costa 
Roger St.Pierre 
John Paizs 
Jonathan Phongphilack 
Bruno Costa 
Gabriel Babi 
Sehaj Chawla 
Anita Liu 
Adam Anthony Tsai 
Clara Leung 
Kai Sheffield 
Lara Cremon 
Alrika Thiart 
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Dwayne Hemmings 
Kirstie Grottoli 
Miriam Booy 
K. Morrison 
Joshua D'silva 
Kay F. Gatta 
Geoff Malisa 
Chris Janzen 
Jordan Blumberg 
Meagan Clark 
Soonhee Kang 
Chattree, Puneet 
Emily Dugan 
Azzedine Boubguira 
Alexandra Kavalova 
Chris Visocchi 
Nick S 
Arthur Chiang 
Artur 
Freddy Enriquez 
Emmanuel Chua 
Elissa Ellins 
Seung Seon Baek 
David Crowley 
Kevin Riley 
Cristina Barrios 
Ashley Norton 
Amanda Secor 
Thomas Elliott 
Debby Whittle 
Chelsea Rudderham 
Jennifer Krpan 
Chris Farr 
Johnny Dawson 
Maryanne McCormick 
Richie Ahern 
Ryan Lumsden 
Vince Giunta 
Phi Trinh 
Caroline Fernandes 
Irene Y. Lee 
Heidi Kurien 



Francesca Bouaoun 
Brendan Peters 
Cherif Saleh 
DiBattista, Julian 
Daniel Maltais 
Paul Jakovcic 
Jessica Bonnici 
Artee Ramnanan 
Jennifer NEILSON 
Michelle Angela King 
Kelly Parkinson 
Colin O'Driscoll 
Tania Nardandrea-Isakovic 
Terry Chin 
David O'Brien 
Samantha Rupert 
Rob Connolly 
Andrew Mifsud 
Jamie O'Sullivan 
Todd Hofley  



Full text of the e-mail campaign message: 
 
Dear Mayor Tory and the Executive Committee, 
 
This is in relation to item EX27.24 and the Liberty Village Pedestrian bridge. As I'm sure 
you are well aware, Liberty Village and its surrounding neighbourhoods are home to 
more than 30 000 Torontonians and more than 10 000 employees. This neighbourhood 
has been promised a pedestrian bridge for the last 8 years and it is desperately needed 
as, geographically, we are hemmed in and getting into and out of LV is difficult. 71% of 
us walk, cycle and take transit to work and having an access point midway through the 
village up to and down from King St. West is a critical part of our infrastructure as we 
will also be growing with another 8 condominiums joining us in the next 5 years. With 
over 10 000 condo units over 8 square blocks contributing more than $40 000 000 in 
property taxes each year AND millions in development charges having already been 
collected - with more to come - we feel the expense is justified to continue to build out 
our thriving neighbourhood. While we understand that an efficient use of city funds is 
always critical, we believe that this bridge is worth the expense and strongly encourage 
you to support this cost increase. 
 
Many thanks, 


